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April 20, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
Last week, Fort Bend ISD announced the continuation of online classes through the remainder 
of the 2019-20 school year. We recognize the special challenges faced by the parents of our 
students with disabilities, for whom disruption in regular school schedules and services can be 
especially concerning.  
 
To individualize online programming and special education services, campus special education 
CCCs and ARD Facilitators are in the process of contacting each parent to discuss the 
implementation of your child’s special education services and document agreed upon 
amendments to your child’s IEP and services.  
 
If you have not been contacted by your campus or if you have questions about the programing 
and services for your child, please contact the Department of Special Education by submitting a 
support request form at www.fortbendisd.com/spedsupportrequest. 
 
Also, Fort Bend ISD has established a web page devoted to communicating up to date 
information with parents and the community regarding COVID-19. The site contains links to 
both FBISD and outside resources to assist in answering your questions. You can find that 
information at www.fortbendisd.com/covid19. We will continue to monitor the situation daily 
and post additional information as it becomes available.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as we work together to support your child’s learning and 
success.  
 
Deena Hill, Ed. D.  
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